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January 17, 2018

Dear Mason Dixon Schools,

The South Carolina School for the Deaf and the Blind (SCSDB) is excited to host the 43rd Annual 
Girl's Mason Dixon Basketball Tournament. The tournament dates will be January 22-26, 2020, 
and will be held on the beautiful campus of the South Carolina School for the Deaf and the Blind 
located in Spartanburg, SC. Mason Dixon Tournaments have a rich history of affording students 
the opportunity to compete athletically, demonstrate individual and team skills, travel to new areas, 
and create special memories of school years.

The South Carolina School for the Deaf and the Blind looks forward to this great event, and we 
hope that member schools will be able to join us for the tournament. Please feel free to contact 
Michael Sims, SCSDB Athletic Director, for additional information at msims@scsdb.org.

Sincerely,

Page B. McCraw, PhD
President

Main Campus
355 Cedar Springs Road • Spartanburg, SC 29302-4699 • 864-585-7711 -Toll-Free: 1-888-447-2732 • Fax: 864-585-3555 • www.scsdb.org

Division of Outreach Services - Columbia
101 Executive Center Drive • Suite 120, Saluda Building • Columbia, SC 29210 
803-896-9710 • Toll-Free: 1 -800-984-4357 • Fax: 803-896-9848 • www.scsdb.org

Colson Center of Outreach Services - Charleston
Garden View Office Park • 1064 Gardner Road, Suite 204 • Charleston, SC 29407 
843-212-4334-Toll-Free: 1-800-984-4357 • Fax:843-534-5985 • www.scsdb.org
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